
 

 

COVID-19 cases reported in DSD and closure of Sonjoy 

Building (West Block) 
 

It was previously reported to members that the PSA will ensure the compliance of employers to COVID-

19 regulations. The Department confirmed that there was a COVID-19 case that was reported on 3 

August 2021. As per COVID-19 protocol, the PSA expects the Department to immediately arrange 

decontamination of affected offices. 

 

It was therefore confirmed by the employer that decontamination will be conducted on 4 August 2021. 

Therefore, because of the decontamination the DSD Provincial Offices will only be ready for occupation 

on 5 August 2021.  

 

The PSA appeals to members to continue being vigilant and to comply with COVID-19 regulations. 

Employers that do not comply with COVID-19 regulations should be reported. Members are also 

encouraged to utilise the opportunities provided by government and the employer to vaccinate to curb the 

spread of the virus. 

 

The PSA wishes a speedy recovery to the infected officials. 
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